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Dear I

Many thanks for your request for information, dated 20 December 2023, where you asked for
the legal basis for Relaxit (PL 00009/0019; Pharmacia Biotech Limited), which was granted a
Marketing Authorisation on 29/11/1977.

Following a search of our paper archives, we have ascertained that this application is based
on a Product Licence of Right (PLR) for a product called Microlax (marketed since 1963),
which the Marketing Authorisation Holder then renamed Relaxit.

Please be advised if you wish to establish a suitable reference product for an abridged
application, please send a query to ris.na@mhra.gov.uk who should be able to advise you
further.

We hope that you find this information useful. We now consider this FOI request closed. If
you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date
you receive this response and addressed to: info@mbhra.gov.uk

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you were to remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you would have the
right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Please bear in mind
that the Information Commissioner will not normally review our handling of your request
unless you have first contacted us to conduct an internal review. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner’s Office
Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Or online via: https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/foi-and-eir-complaints/foi-and-eir-
complaints/

Kind regards,
HQA FOI Team
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